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Blind Cat Rescue:  The Cats Say: Fur All You Do - We Ap-purr-eciate you!



2019 isn't quite here yet!
There's still time to get your BCR calendar before we get too far into the new year! 

We still have about 300 calendars and there's one here for you!
The cost is $20 - FREE SHIPPING!

CLICK HERE to get your calendars now!  
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Our Holiday Food Drive goes until the end of the year! 
We're sooooo close - will you help push us over the goal?
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 We've received about 375 cases so far. 
You can help make a difference by getting us to 500 cases of food! 

Just click on our Amazon wish list. 
 The cats thank you furry much!

Join the cats for the first Open House of 2019
on January 19 from noon to 4 p.m.
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Spend some quality time with your favorite cats!

Here's the 2019 Open House Schedule - mark your calendars!  We'd love to see you.
January 19, February 9, March 16, April 13, May 11, June 15,
July 13, August 17, September 7, October 12, November 16
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When you shop online, please use Amazon Smile

and pick Blind Cat Rescue as your charity. With every purchase,
their foundation donates to BCR. There is no charge to you! 

Direct link: https://goo.gl/4DJHX2
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Matching gifts are a great way to double your BCR donation!

It's Combined Federal Campaign time for federal employees
(our CFC number is #67324), and NC State Combined State Campaign

time, too, for county, municipal and university employees.
(Our SECC number is #3859).  Snicker hopes you'll make

BCR one of your picks this year!
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Have an old car, truck, van, SUV, boat, motorcycle, ATV, RV, trailer
or even an airplane? Donate it BCR!  Find out how to do it here.
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Everyone has a birthday - and you can donate yours to BCR!  
It's easy to do and directly supports the cats! 

Just log in to Facebook and click on the Create a Fundraiser image.
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Shop with our ebay sellers!  These wonderful people offer
to share a portion of their auction proceeds with the cats. 

Take a look - there's so much to choose from!

 

 

Have you been worried about your cat's draggy tummy?
Turns out, it's natural!  CLICK HERE to find out more!
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